
BABY QUILT CHALLENGE 2024 
 

 
 
For $5 you buy a package of 2 inch squares (around 110, mostly blue with red or gold or cream squares 
for variety). 
 
Choose a baby quilt design that incorporates these squares, adding your own baby appropriate fine 
quality cotton fabric to finish a quilt approximately 34 by 44 inches.  Backing is preferred to be cotton 
flannel or cotton, batting may be polyester or cotton 
 
Quilting to be spaced no further than 3 inches apart, about 12 stitches per inch by machine (or hand). 
Binding to enclose your quilt sandwich.  
 
Quilts to be handed in no later than July 17th Victoria Quilters Guild meeting.  These completed Baby 
quilts will be shown during August 23-25, 2024 Quilt Show. Visiting public will vote for their favorite 
quilt, a prize will be awarded to the quilt with the most ballots. VGH NICU will be given the quilts upon 
completion of the show.  
 
Have fun. 
 


